
PUBLIC NOTICE 
BRAZORIA COUNTY 2024 ACTION PLAN 

SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENTS 
March 15, 2025 

 
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires Brazoria County 
to amend its annual Action Plan when changes are required to the plan. The below 
amendments constitute substantial changes to the 2024 Action Plan and require a 30-day 
public comment period. Public comments will be accepted through April 15, 2025. 
 
2024 Annual Action Plan 
Demand Disruption—Cancel project and deobligate CDBG funds in the amount of $15,665.   
 
Dream Center- Obligate additional CDBG funds of $15,665 and increase beneficiary 
services to serve 550 youth. Total CDBG funding is $33,665. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
Public comments regarding the proposed amendments may be submitted to the Brazoria 
County Community Development Department, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, TX, 
77515, by phone at 979-864-1860, or by email to BCCD@brazoriacountytx.gov. Please 
submit comments by 4:00 pm on April 15, 2025. 
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